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Hi Michele,
 
We are working on a Procurement Plan, and it has not been finalized/approved yet with Portfolio
Management. I am meeting with my Manager on Wednesday to discuss this action and I will provide
you with more details after the meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
Teresa McDaniel | Real Estate Contracting Officer
Technical Space Acquisitions Branch, AAQ-940
 

Federal Aviation Administration
10101 Hillwood Parkway, Fort Worth TX 76177
Phone: 817-222-5409
Email: teresa.mcdaniel@faa.gov

 
For lease payment inquiries, please contact our Payment Team Hotline at 817-222-4480 or 9-AFN-
APM520-CSA-PaymentTeam@faa.gov
 

From: Michele McPherson <mmcpherson@princetonmn.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 4:22 PM
To: McDaniel, Teresa (FAA) <Teresa.McDaniel@faa.gov>
Subject: Lease?
Importance: High

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

May 13, 2024
 
Good afternoon, Teresa –
 
It has been some time since we discussed the FAA’s occupancy of the City of Princeton’s
Flight Service Station.  I am wondering if you have an update that I can report to my Airport
Advisory Board and City Council.
 
Thank you.
 
Michele McPherson (M2)
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City Administrator

705 2nd Street North
763/389-2040
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This electronic transmission, including any files attached thereto, may
contain confidential information that is legally privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure. 
The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient or any employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination,
communication in error, please destroy it and immediately notify me at
mmcpherson@princetonmn.org or 763/389-8244.
 
“It is not the critic who counts; not the man who points out how the strong man stumbles, or where the doer of deeds could have done
them better.  The credit belongs to the man who is actually in the arena, whose face is marred by dust and sweat and blood; who strives
valiantly; who errs, who comes short again and again, because there is no effort without error and shortcoming; but who does actually
strive to do the deeds; who knows great enthusiasms, the great devotions, who spends himself in a worthy cause; who at the best knows
in the end the triumph of high achievement, and who at the worst, if he fails, at least fails while daring greatly, so that his place shall
never be with those cold and timid souls who neither know victory nor defeat.”
Citizenship in a Republic – Theodore Roosevelt, Paris 1910
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